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Chris Ritchie

Acting Director

Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites
Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Simon Truong
Dear Mr Ritchie,
Response to Submissions for Modification Request for the Spectator Precinct

at Royal Randwick Racecourse, Randwick ( MP10_0097

Thank you for your letter dated 26 November 2013, requesting TINSW comments in
relation to the subject proposal.

TfNSW has reviewed the relevant documentation and provides no further comments
in relation to the ‘Response to Submissions,” for the Spectator Precinct at Royal
Randwick Racecourse, Randwick.

Should you have any questions or require more information, please contact Dorna
Darab on 8202 2196 or email dorna.darab@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely

Mark O
Manage and Use Planning & Development
Planning-and Programs

CD13/23295



